
File No. 15-0787 

COMMUNICATION FROM CHAIR AND VICE CHAIR, PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE relative 
to a Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) between the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) 
and the Los Angeles County Sheriffs Department (LASD) regarding payment to IBM 
Corporation (IBM) for professional services and hosting the LAPD COPLINK data. 

Recommendations for Council action: 

1. APPROVE the MOA. approved by the Board of Police Commissioners (Board) on June 16, 
2015, attached to the Council file, for payment to IBM for professional services to migrate 
the LAPD data from its existing COPLINK Node to the Regional Terrorism Information and 
Integration System Node. 

2. AUTHORIZE the Chief, LAPD, to execute the MOA for payment to IBM on behalf of the 
City, with the LASD. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: The Board reports that in furtherance of the above objective, the LAPD 
will transfer funds to LASD, who will make payment to IBM for the migration of COP LINK data. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on December 15, 2015, your Public Safety Committee considered a Board 
report relative to a MOA between the LAPD and the LASD regarding payment to IBM for 
professional services and hosting the LAPD COPLINK data. An opportunity for public comment 
was held. After further discussion of the matter, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendations of the Board contained in the report, as detailed above. This matter is now 
forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

COUNCILMEMBER MITCHELL ENGLANDER, CHAIR PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

COUNCILMEMBER JOE BUSCAINO, VICE CHAIR PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

MEMBER m 
ENGLANDER: YES 



BUSCAINO: YES 

BONIN: ABSENT 

O'FARRELL: ABSENT 

MARTINEZ: ABSENT 

ME 
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